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Forum Four: Property
There were many questions raised in this forum, the vast majority of which were addressed by Kathleen Henriques-Brown (District Property Development Officer).
Much of the information needed in regards to property is available on the Methodist Church website pages related to COVID-19 and Property. If your situation is unique and you are not able to locate the answer there then please contact Kathleen Henriques-Brown or the Property Team at the Methodist Church in Britain.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need support in convincing lettees, tenants or church members about your church needing to abide with the guidance, then please contact the relevant Chair of District.
image1.jpeg
LONDON

DISTRICT,
TN

OF THE
METHODIST WP
CHURCH




